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Brownfield, Kristi A

From: Meggan Lee <mss4students@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 8:07 AM
To: Brownfield, Kristi A
Cc: tjgersch@ilstu.edu; Jennifer Talarico; themss@unomaha.edu
Subject: MSS Mentorship Program 2019

Hello Kristi, 
 
Thank you for your dedication and service to MSS through your willingness to provide our students with focused 
mentorship.  We appreciate the time and work that goes into fostering these vital relationships. 
 
This year, 15 professors like yourself opted into the mentorship program while we have 37 students who have requested 
mentorship.  Clearly there is a demand for mentorship services.  To address this disparity, we are going to do two 
things.  First, we are going to try to expand our list of mentors.  We are confident this will reduce the supply and demand 
gap.  Second, we are asking your permission to assign more than one mentee to you.  Would you be willing to do so? If 
so, may we assign two or three students to you based on your shared interests? 
 
Please let me know by Friday, April 5 if you are willing to mentor two or three students. 
 
Thank you for all you do for students of the MSS.  As a student director, I recognize the work that goes into these 
mentorship relationships and am grateful for your service as it enables students to make MSS their intellectual home. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dalton Stevens 
MSS Student Director - 1  
Graduate Assistant 
Syracuse University - Department of Sociology 


